
From: Theresa Albanese
To: "Weigand, Jerri"
Cc: Kristen Maines
Subject: RE: DEP question on asbestos
Date: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 11:31:00 AM

Hello Jerri,
 
Thanks for sending this correspondence to us.
I would agree that if DEP is in concurrence with affirmation from the applicant then the asbestos
 issue is satisfied.
 
Thanks, Theresa
 
Theresa A. Albanese | Professional Wetland Scientist
Gannett Fleming | 2189 Silas Deane Highway, Suite 17, Rocky Hill, CT 06067
t  860.529.8700 x13 | c  516.491.8167 | talbanese@gfnet.com
Excellence Delivered As Promised
Gannett Fleming is ISO 9001:2008 Certified.
www.gannettfleming.com | Stay connected: Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn | YouTube
 

From: Weigand, Jerri [mailto:Jerri.Weigand@dep.nj.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 9:07 AM
To: Theresa Albanese (talbanese@gfnet.com) (talbanese@gfnet.com)
Cc: Kristen Maines (kmaines@gfnet.com)
Subject: FW: DEP question on asbestos
 
Follow up on asbestos from Ms. Hershey.  I think with this message we can conclude the asbestos
 issue.  Do you agree?
 
Jerri Weigand
 
Jerri.Weigand@dep.state.nj.us
609-633-1498
Sandy Recovery Environmental Review Program

401 East State Street, 7th Floor
PO Box 402
Trenton, New Jersey 08625
 
 

From: Rikkia Thompson [mailto:rthompson@njeda.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 8:22 AM
To: Weigand, Jerri; Margie M. Piliere
Subject: Fwd: DEP question on asbestos
 
Hi Jerri,
 
Please see response from Patty Hershey regarding asbestos clean up.  I hope this helps. 
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Thanks. 

R. AdrienneThompson 
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Patty Hershey <pah1923@aol.com>
Date: June 17, 2014 at 11:56:09 PM EDT
To: Rikkia Thompson <rthompson@njeda.com>
Subject: Re: DEP question on asbestos

Hi Rikkia, 
No there were no materials that contained asbestos during the clean out stage of the
 rebuild process
 
 
Thanks,
Patty

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 17, 2014, at 10:56 PM, Rikkia Thompson <rthompson@njeda.com> wrote:

Hi Pat,
 
Per a discussion with DEP the contractor indicated that a visual inspection
 does not show any asbestos containing materials.  Can you please
 confirm if you hired anyone to remediate asbestos containing materials
 during the rebuilding stage?  If so, we will need all files and
 documentation on the work completed.   This will help DEP conclude
 compliance requirements on asbestos.
Thanks
 
Rikkia Thompson
Loan Eligibility and Post Closing Officer
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Office of Recovery
New Jersey Economic Development Authority (NJEDA)
P.O. Box 990
Trenton, NJ  08625-0990
 
Direct: 609-858-6076
Fax: 609-278-4786
rthompson@njeda.com
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Please consider the environment before printing this message.
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